
 
 

 

 

Constellation Increases Credit Facility 
 

Toronto, Ontario – December 19, 2018 – Constellation Software Inc. (TSX:CSU) announced today it has 
completed an amendment to its existing credit facility agreement, extending its maturity date to December 
2023.   The facility limit has been increased from U.S. $460 million to U.S. $700 million with a syndicate of 
new and existing institutions. The facility is available for general corporate purposes including acquisitions, 
working capital, and distributions. 
 
 
About Constellation Software Inc. 
Constellation Software acquires, manages and builds vertical market software businesses.  
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Jamal Baksh 
Chief Financial Officer  
416-861-9677 


